
From: Julia Klein  
Sent: Monday, October 8, 2018 11:07 AM 
To: 'gd@devarchitects.com' 
Cc: James Eggers; Sierra Club Chair Trans Gladwyn d'Souza; Ken A red; Schneider, Nancy; Wysong, 
Rebecca  
Subject: RE: San Mateo General Plan - Sierra Club Guidelines 
 
Hi Gita, 
 
Thank you for your email and letter, and the Sierra Club’s interest in sharing information; however, the 
agenda for the October 16th meeting has been set for a while now to allow the committee to review 
existing conditions reports. 
 
Additionally, given that the subcommittee’s role is focused on reviewing General Plan work products, 
staff is concerned that presentations by various groups during the subcommittee meetings may unduly 
delay the committee’s work.  If you have a presentation in PDF format that you would like to forward 
me, I can forward it to the committee along with other public comments.  
 
We are looking into other opportunities to share information from other agencies, and perhaps your 
group’s information may be more appropriate in an alternative type of setting.  Please let me know 
whether if your group is interested in this and if so, who I should speak with.   
 
Thanks, 
 
 
Julia Klein 
Principal Planner 
City of San Mateo 
(650) 522-7216 
 Please consider the environment before printing this email.  

 
From: Gita Dev <gd@devarchitects.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 27, 2018 10:31 PM 
To: Julia Klein <jklein@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: James Eggers ; Sierra Club Chair Trans Gladwyn d'Souza 

; Ken A red ; Schneider, Nancy 
; Wysong, Rebecca  

Subject: San Mateo General Plan - Sierra Club Guidelines 
 
Dear Ms. Klein, 
 
The Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter’s Sustainable Land Use Committee would like to present our 
“Guidelines for Downtown and Station Area Plans” to the San Mateo General Plan Subcommittee, as 
it is regarded as a useful tool when revising and evaluating Specific and General Plans. 
 
We believe it would be useful for the Committee as well as the community to hear the ideas in the 
Guidelines, which could be considered in the General Plan process.  
 



Please review the attached brief letter and let us know how we can proceed.  
 
Sincerely, 
 Gita Dev, Co-Chair, Sustainable Land Use Committee 
Sierra Club Loma Prieta Chapter 

415-722-3355 gd@devarchitects.com 
 




